
From: buggutz46  

Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 8:23 PM 

To: Stephen Baugh; telliot@islandstrust.bc.ca; Timothy Peterson; 
Mikaila Lironi 

Subject: Application Number LA-RZ 2023 1-LTC 

 

As previously stated I am in favour of this application and would like my views to be included in 

the public record regarding Application Number. LA-RZ 2023 1-LTC 

Karl Darwin 


